
Weekly Newsletter  - 16th Feb 2018  (Value of the month: Trust) 

National Outstanding Award 2014 

Chinese New Year: Firstly a Happy Chinese New Year and greeting to welcome the Year of Dog.     

Parents Evenings: Thank you to all the parents who attended the parents meetings.  Having these in the hall worked really well and 
also so that all the staff are in one place. 

Ofsted Parent View: On the two nights we received some really valuable feedback which again is great news to hear as your                  
community school.   Please can I ask parents to support us and to take a few minutes to give your views on the Ofsted parent view 
website.   https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/register 

General Data Protection Regulation: Information regarding GDPR and consents has been emailed to all parents, please kindly read 
through as further information will be sent to you over the coming weeks.  

Pearson Award - Nominate a teacher or teaching assistant.  

Has a teacher or teaching assistant gone the extra mile for you.  Why not consider nominating them for the Pearson Teaching Award.    
The Teaching Awards Trust is a charity whose mission is to celebrate excellence in education, through the annual Pearson 
Teaching Awards and the Thank a Teacher Campaign.     

http://teachingawards.com/enter_now/       Entries must be received by Friday 16th March 2018 at 5pm.  

World Book Day — 1st March .  Children to dress up as a book character.   Prizes to best dressed outfits.  

Equality Questionnaire:  As mention in the last newsletter — We intend to apply for the Equalities Award— Please give 
you views on the link below  

https://s.surveyplanet.com/SyvXBIILz 

A fantastic  Shakespeare 
performance from the 

Year 6 children.  

We Love School!  
More volcanoes from Year 

5 with a homemade           
experiment 

Thank you Mrs Blair and Mrs 
Stubbington for organising 

the Pancake Day 

Enrichment  

Pupils from different year groups           
working with on another.  See 

photos on next page.  

Year 4K with their experiment on 
the digestive system.   

All fun!  



Have a great half term! - From all at Featherstone Primary  

Forthcoming Events – Key Dates  

26th Feb  Children back to school 

26th Feb to 2nd March Book fair in school  

1st March  World Book Day! 

House  Total for this 

Year 

Weekly  

Phoenix   2709 363 

Unicorn   3173 508 

 Pegasus  2704 423 

Griffin  2514 454 

We Love Enrichment! 

5S Attendance is 97.7% 

3G Attendance is 97.6% 

3V Attendance is 97.5% 

1B Attendance is 97.0% 

Top best classes attendance since Sept 2017 

We Love Attendance!  

Well Done Year 3 for getting into the top 4! 


